STORM EUNICE 18th FEBRUARY 2022

Storm Eunice hit the southern half of the UK on the 18th of February 2022.
The Met Office issued a Red weather warning for the South West and South East and an
Amber warning for the rest of Southern England, Wales and the Midlands.

What do the weather warnings mean?
Warnings emphasise likelihood of storm events

Yellow - Possible

« Chance of damage to trees and rooftiles
« Travel cancellations possible
« Small chance of power cuts

« Likely damage to property - roofs blown off

» Good chance of danger from flying debris

« Likely disruption to travel - road, rail and air

« Good chance of power cuts/mobile coverage affected
« Falling branches likely

Red - Expected

« Damage to property - roofs blown off
« Danger from flying debris

« Disruption to travel - road, rail and air
« Power cuts/ mobile coverage affected
« Uprooted trees likely
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